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COUNTY OF NEVADA

STATE OF CALIFORNIA
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Julie Patterson Hunter
Interim Clerk of the Board

March 25, 2015

Mr. Randy Wagner

Chief Executive Officer
SEDCorp

560 South Wall Street, Suite F
Auburn, CA 95603-3931

Re: Notice of intent to withdraw from the SEDCorp Joint Powers Agreement
Dear Randy:

The Nevada County Board of Supervisors has determined that it is in the County’s best
interest to withdraw from the SEDCorp Joint Powers Agreement (“JPA”). On March 24,
2015, the Board of Supervisors adopted Resolution of Intention No. 15-_, to withdraw
from the SEDCorp JPA effective July 1,2015. A copy of this resolution is enclosed.

Pursuant to Article VI of the JPA, we are required to provide all parties with written notice of
the County’s intention at least 90 days before the effective date of the withdrawal. This letter
hereby serves as required notice.

We have enjoyed working with SEDCorp over the years and appreciate your efforts to
support and encourage economic development in our area.

Sincerely,

Edward C. Scofield
Chairman, Board of Supervisors

Enclosure

Copied to:
Brian K. Veerkamp, Chair, El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Kirk Uhler, Chair, Placer County Board of Supervisors
James Beard, Chair, Sierra County Board of Supervisors

950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200, Nevada City CA 95959-8617
phone: 530.265:1480 | fax: 530.265.9836 | toll free: 888.785.1480 | email: bdofsupervisors(@co.nevada.ca.us
website: http://www.mynevadacounty.com/nc/bos
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